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SBEA

SANDYFORD BUSINESS ESTATES ASSOCIATION





27th March 2009

Dear Member,

 

SBEA is responding positively to Dun-Laoghaire Rathdown Council and supporting the planning application for the proposed development of the Beacon Maternity/Children’s Hospital and clinical/medical training facility for Sandyford. 

 

SBEA considers the development to be strategically complimentary to the existing hospital and consultant’s clinic and it will bring much needed long term sustainable employment and investment to the local economy as well as creating short term jobs during the construction phase.

 

Sandyford’s profile has suffered negatively from the planning moratorium imposed last year by Council and a positive response from the local authority to this development is to be very much welcomed. 

 

A copy of the planning notice and procedures for registering observations is attached. Observations and responses must be received by Dun-Laoghaire Rathdown Council by Tuesday April 14th 2009.

 

SBEA is appealing to members to respond to Council in support of the hospital development.  

 

 

Ends.

